BP

1998

Superintendencia

de Bancos de Panama

February 1, 2017
Circular N° SBP-DJ-0012-2017

General Manager

Subject:  Temporary :
customer 1 ndency
of Banks.

Dear General Manager:

We wish to inform you hereby that the offices of th ' panks will be closed from

In this sense, we inform you that from Monday, Fe Thursday, February 23, 2017, the
business schedule of the Superintendency of Ban ‘30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., in order to
compensate the business hours of Feb Monday) and March 1, 2017 (Ash
Wednesday).

Therefore, all procedural and administrative term
We would appreciate your providi e ssaryi tions to your staff.

Best regards,

Gustavo A.
Acting Sup

adrt/

“Velando por la solidez del Centro Bancario Internacional”
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